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Dear Year 11 Parents,  
 
On Monday 12th October the Department for Education confirmed that GCSE, AS and A 
level examinations will take place in summer 2021. They also confirmed that the start of 
the summer exam series in 2021 will be moved back by three weeks.   
 
This now provides more time for teachers and students to prepare for the exams taking 
into consideration the missed teaching time and disruption caused by the current 
pandemic.  
 
The government have confirmed that the summer exam series will start on 7th June 2021 
and end on 2nd July 2021 for almost all GCSE, AS and A levels. The exception to this is 
that one GCSE maths and one GCSE English exam will be held just before the May half-
term to allow any Year 11 pupils who are affected by Covid-19 the best possible chance of 
still sitting a paper in each of these core subjects.  
 
Results days will be:  

• Tuesday 24th August 2021 - AS and A level 
• Friday 27th August 2021 - GCSEs. 

Yours faithfully 
 
C A Dean 
Deputy Headteacher  
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